PUBLIC NOTICE

Newberry Township proposes the construction of a sewer extension which will serve 118 existing
properties throughout the east side of the Township. As part of the sewer extension project, a Sewage
Facilities Planning Module was prepared.

Service to the homes and businesses would be provided through a combination of 8” and 10” gravity
sewer, 2” Low Pressure Sewer, 6” Force Main and two (2) pump stations. The project site is composed of
three (3) total areas including portions of Cly Road, Railroad Avenue, Reeser Hill Road, York Haven Road,
Pleasant View Road, and Grandview Drive. The sewage will be conveyed to the existing treatment plant
at 400 Cly Road operated by the Newberry Township Sewer Department.

This public notification is mandated by state regulations due to the fact that the proposed sewer
extension will involve new public sanitary service for residential homes and businesses with existing on
lot facilities. The fees associated with this project will be the tapping fee and quarterly user fee which
are available in the Township office for review.

A copy of the Sewage Facilities Planning Module is available at the Newberry Township office for review
during the hours of 8:00 AM through 4:30 PM, Monday through Friday.

Any written comments should be sent within thirty (30) days of this publication to: Anthony Miller,
Township Manager at Newberry Township, 1915 Old Trail Road, Etters, PA 173189.



